Hello family, and hope all is well as we look towards the close of another work
week. There are lots of news to talk about and I will put the family news on hold
until later.

St. Vincent and the Grenadines is celebrating Carnival and the city is already
crowded with lots of visitors in for the celebrations. Everyone is urged to be on
their proverbial “Ps and Qs” Walk with eyes all around and stay safe.

This season you are to treat everyone with kindness and “kill” them with love the
Vincy way. As you are aware that this season 1is a great revenue earner and many
people will earn some money however they see fit, but be legal and avoid
confrontation with the law.

Enjoy yourselves and leave some for me next year. See you there. Bye



